
To: Advanced Cable Ties Distribution Partners

Date: February 12, 2024

Due to ongoing manufacturing difficulties, we regret to inform you that 
Advanced Cable Ties will be discontinuing the MG-1400 Cable Tie 
Removal Tool effective immediately. We will no longer be accepting 
new purchase orders for this product. However, we will do our best to 
service existing open orders as tools become available. We apologize 
for any inconvenience this may cause and thank you for your
understanding.

We are excited to offer the MG-1300 Cable Tie Removal Tool, a 
patented alternative to the MG-1400 tool. This innovative tool is 
designed to remove cable ties with ease and precision and is still 

Page 1 of 2



available for sale. If you are interested in learning more about the MG-
1300, please contact ACT Customer Service for more information. We 
believe that the MG-1300 is the perfect solution for all your cable tie
removal needs, and we are confident that you will be satisfied with its 
performance.

At ACT, we are proud to manufacture high quality products in the USA 
and to support the increasing demand through our multi-channel 
distributor network.
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